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The Automotive Department previously had the Smog training classes which prepare students for the State licensing examine.  The Bureau of Automotive Repair revised its licensing requirements and the Department discontinued the classes until the new requirements were clear.  The Department has rewritten the course to meet the Bureau of Automotive Repair’s requirements and is bring the class back to support students’ job opportunities.  
 

